
Employee can select any of the
completed trips to apply for
reimbursements

Mapping of employees with
vehicle type, for easy expense
calculation

Appointment Bulk Upload that
enables appointment creation
with all customer details from a
single excel f ile.

Appointment Report that shows
all appointments scheduled for
the employees along with
performance analysis based on
targets achieved.

Option for employees to raise
claim for hired/own vehicle
expenses in case the company
shuttle suffers a breakdown or
doesn’t ply

Convenient option to replicate
pick-up roster as drop roster

To manage hybrid work
models, employee
transportation request can be
raised as per that model also

For multiple vendors, vehicle
allocation ratio for each
vendor can be specif ied
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